
 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you a good role model? 

Can you organise, motivate and inspire other children in your 

class? 

Can you support and encourage younger children? 

Do you attend extra-curricular sports activities and enjoy sport 

at school? 

 

Mrs Cain and Mrs Hine are looking to appoint two house 

captains per house from Year 4. 

 

If you are interested, you need to come up with a way of 

showing us why you would be good for the role by Friday 17th 

September. This can be a presentation, an art project, a speech, 

a song…anything you can think of! 

 

Any photos, presentations etc that you need to help with your 

application can be sent to Mrs Hine by Friday 17th September. 

Unfortunately, late applications cannot be accepted. 

 

Good luck!        


